
GIN 

Geo-Informatie Nederland 

Postbus 1058 

3860 BB Nijkerk 

 

  T 033 - 247 3415 
  F 033 - 246 0470 
  E info@geo-info.nl 
  W www.geo-info.nl 

 

      

Bankrekening: 3952.78.430  •  BTW nr.: NL8117.63.973.B01  •  K.v.K. nr.: 30186871 

 
 
 

Datum : 22 januari 2010 
Kenmerk : 205C100120hw 
Onderwerp : Proposal for honorary membership Prof. Ir. Paul van der Molen  

  
 
 
Dear Mr. Vilikka, 
 
 
We would kindly propose the appointment for the honorary membership of FIG for Prof. Ir. Paul 
van der Molen. In the Netherlands as well as in the international land administration community 
Paul is known as an expert, who is always willing to spend his time and energy for improvement 
of the profession. He was in the board of several professional bodies like Geodesia and De 
Hollandse Cirkel. He has held top management positions in the Dutch Land registry and 
Cadaster Agency. In this position he was a great ambassador for international cooperation as 
well as in his position as a professor at ITC.  His record of activities for FIG is extensive: 

- FIG Vice President 2007-2008 
- Chair of FIG Commission 7, 2003-2006 
- Vice Chair of FIG Commission 7, 1999-2002 
- Acting President of OICRF 
- Coordinator of FIG / World Bank Conference in 2009 
- Member of several FIG task forces over many years and especially co-operation with 

FAO and the United Nations. 
 
We kindly request the board of FIG to take our proposal into consideration. 
  
 
Best regards, 
Geo-Informatie Nederland 
 
 
 
 
 
Ing. Jan Willem van Eck MBA 
Chairman 
 

International Federation of Surveyors, FIG 
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